
 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT 
FROM THE MEETING HELD SEPTEMBER 1, 2022 

 
For the Council meeting of September 8, 2022, the Committee recommends the following: 

H. NEW BUSINESS 

H.1 Council Member Motion - Advocacy for Emergency Planning for Multi-Unit 
Housing 

That Council request that the Mayor write, on behalf of Council, to the Solicitor 
General of British Columbia, copying the Premier and the Minister responsible for 
housing, supporting strata corporation participation in disaster planning, 
preparation and response. 

 


